
 

To All Oregon Senators: 

 

I am strongly requesting that you vote AGAINST this bill.  I own several rental properties in 

Eugene and was planning on purchasing several additional properties.  I believe it is important 

that the free market be allowed to prevail.  Rent control is unnecessary, unreasonable, and 

unfair.  

 

When proper protocol, already established by law, has been followed by owners/property 

managers payment to tenants for moving costs is unnecessary, unreasonable, and unfair.  

 

As a voter, I ask you respect our request and the spirit of the free market. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Valerie L. Williams 

2345 Todd Street 

Eugene, Oregon, 97405 

541-729-9203 

 


